
   

REMINDER 

Miss Dorner does not work on Fridays 

from now on. Please be patient when 

ringing or at the door as I am not al-

ways available.  

  There is going to be work being carried out 

directly outside of school for a period of three 

weeks. This is work being undertaken by NCC 

to put in some traffic calming systems outside 

of the school and through the village. Please 

be patient with this and make sure you arrive 

in good time for collections and drop offs. I 

have been assured the work will take place 

between 9am-3pm to avoid as much disrup-

tion as possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to the children from Key 

Stage 2 who went to the NUFC  

football tournament last week.  The 

girls will be off to a similar tourna-

ment this Thursday (1st Feb). 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Thursday 1st Feb - girls Football tournament. 

Tuesday 6th Feb - mobile dentist coming to school to 

see all the children. 

Thursday 8th Feb - Valentine’s disco. 

Friday 9th Feb - break up for the half term holiday. 

 

 

 

Reminder: Homework and reading are part of our progress files. Too many chil-

dren are not achieving green due to these things. They really need your support 

in this matter.  

Reading is proven to be the biggest contributor to successful learning. 
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